
 
 

SUMMARY MINUTES FOR THE 
POLICE COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

 
January 12, 2016 
Greenville, NC 

 
Chairperson Diane Kulik called the Police Community Relations Committee meeting to 
order at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Building (conference room 126), 200 West Fifth 
Street, Greenville, NC 27834. 
 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked for a motion for approval of the January 12, 2016 
agenda.  
 
Motion:     Mr. Jermaine McNair 
Second: Mr. Tim Webster 
 
The agenda was unanimously approved by the committee.  
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES:  
 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked for a motion for approval of the December 8, 2015 
minutes.  
 
Motion:     Mr. Tim Webster 
Second: Mr. Jermaine McNair 
 
The minutes were unanimously approved by the committee. 
 
INTRODUCTION OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS / ROLL CALL: 
 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked each member and staff to introduce themselves and let 
everyone know which district they represented. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT:  

Tim Webster, Vice Chair, District 5 Jennifer Betz;  District 3 

 Jermaine McNair, Mayoral Diane Kulik; Chairperson, At-Large 

Catherine Stokes; District 4 Lennard Naipaul; District 2 

 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: 

None  

 
CITY STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:     
Chief of Police, Mark Holtzman; Assistant City Attorney, Bill Little; Sgt. Dale Mills, 
Platoon C; Sgt. Joe Friday, Focused Deterrence Unit; Devinder Culver, Community 
Project Coordinator.  
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:   
Council Member Rose H. Glover, District #2  
 
OTHERS: 
None 
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Assistant Attorney Bill Little reminded the PCRC members that they were joining 
another meeting and the meeting was not an official part of the PCRC meeting.  Their 
role at the meeting was to be a visitor, or spectator, and they would be representing 
themselves as individuals, but, supporting all who were involved.   
 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
 
Motion:     Mr. Tim Webster 
Second: Ms. Jennifer Betz 
 
The next meeting is on February 9, 2016. Meeting place will be announced at a later 
date.  
 
ADJOURN – 5:50 p.m. 
 
The PCRC meeting was adjourned and the members attended the Focused Deterrence 
Violence Reduction Initiative meeting held in the City Hall Building on the third floor City 
Council Chambers.   
 
NEW BUSINESS – Joint Meeting- Police Community Relations Committee attending 
the Greenville Regional Focused Deterrence Violence Reduction Initiative. 
 
Meeting was not recorded, please read the two attached articles:  

 
http://www.reflector.com/news/law-enforcement-officials-hold-call-event-3111541 
 
http://wnct.com/2016/01/12/7-offenders-given-opportunity-to-turn-lives-around/ 
 
  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
              

Sylvia Horne 
Administration Bureau Secretary 
Greenville Police Department   
Document (#1020150) 
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